Dear Resident of Tanglewood II,

We hope that this letter finds you well. Weir Pest Services would like to take this time to thank the
community for its continued patronage and express how much we look forward to continuing our
relationship in the future.

This year during our annual wood destroying insect inspection we have been asked to inspect the inside,
as well as the outside of the units. We will need your assistance in trying to coordinate this rather large
undertaking. Please respond prior to the first date mentioned below for your date preference. These

time slots are available on a first come first serve basis and should not be considered reserved until
confirmed by our office.

To schedule please visit our website at Weirpest.com and use the Community
scheduling tab or call us at 410-551-1178.

As you can imagine, it will be difficult to provide appointments for all residents, so we are asking each
resident to make the inside of their units available during one of the time slots listed below;

e Thursday March 27th 2025 12pm-4pm
e Friday March 28th 2025 9am-12pm
e Friday March 28th 2025 1pm-4pm
e Saturday March 29th 2025 9am-1pm

These inspections will only take about 5-10 minutes of your time but will help to ensure termites and
other wood destroying insects are not actively damaging your unit. It will generally only occur in the
basement and the first floor and we will try to work and inspect around the readily accessible areas. No
preparation is necessary other than making the unit available.

We appreciate your cooperation with this and look forward to protecting the community against these
wood destroying insects for another year. Thank you.

Sincerely,

WE/R

PEST SERVICES INC.

P.0. Box 253

Glen Burnie, MD 21060
410-551-1178

M.D.A # 28743, DC # 10029



